
High Commission of India 

Nairobi 

 

 Members of the publication committee of the  Sikh Supreme Council of 

Kenya led by Chairman Davinder Singh Eari  called on High Commissioner 

Suchitra Durai this morning to inform her about the revival of the quarterly 

publication of the Sikh community called ‘Sikh Sandesh’.  HC commended the 

community for its initiative and briefed them about the new developments in 

India-Kenya relations and invited the community to participate in important 

forthcoming events. 

 

 


